
 

 
 
Bats to Support T+2 Clearing in the Certification 
Environment 
 
Overview  
As noted in the DTCC T+2 Testing White Paper, Bats will report trades in a subset of symbols in the 
certification environment to the DTCC PSE certification environment to facilitate T+2 testing 
beginning Monday, February 13, 2017.  Bats will have order generators running during market hours 
and firms wishing to test will need to send a marketable order in one of the symbols detailed in the 
DTCC T+2 Testing CUSIPS list.   
 
As a reminder, all Bats Exchanges, BZX Exchange, BYX Exchange, EDGA Exchange, and EDGX 
Exchange will support T+2 testing in the respective certification environments which are available 
free of charge every business day. 
 
Additional Information 
Please contact the Bats Trade Desk or your Director of Sales with any questions.  We appreciate your 
continued support of Bats and look forward to earning more of your business. 
 
Bats Trade Desk 
913.815.7001 
tradedesk@bats.com 
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